
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Community & Fiscal Projects 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Brent Johnson, Assembly President 
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

THRU: Charlie Pierce, Mayor 

FROM: Rachel Chaffee, Community & Fiscal Projects Manager 

DATE: January 20, 2022 

RE:  Ordinance 2022-_____,  Amending the Effective Date of Ordinance 
2021-19-30 Relating to the Staffing for Adequate Fire and Emergency 
Response Grant (Mayor) 

Ordinance 2021-19-30 accepted and appropriated funds from the U.S. 
Department of Homeland Security’s Staffing for Adequate Fire and Emergency 
Response Grant with an effective date of October 26, 2021. 

Upon review of expenditures related to the grant, there are expenditures that 
could be applied up to July 1, 2021 that are reimbursable through the grant.  

A modification of the effective date is required in order to apply the qualified 
expenditures subject to the U.S. Department of Homeland Security’s approval.  

03


